
The Stella Schola National Junior Honor Society students are leading our Stella community in a drive to support the 

Rose Hill/Stella Schola Pantry located here on the Rose Hill Middle School campus. The Pantry serves our families 

by providing those kinds of things that families cannot receive from their local food banks. We need your help in 

order to succeed in providing much needed support for the Rose Hill and Stella Schola families. Here are the de-

tails: 

What: Rose Hill/Stella Schola Pantry Drive 

When: December 6-17, 2021 

How you can help: Bring any and all of the following items to Stella where students will collect them and make sure 

they get delivered to the Pantry. The following list is what we need donated (the Pantry does not accept food or 

items other than what is on this list): 

Vegetable oil (this is a high need item)           Laundry soap (this is a high need item) 

Dish soap (this is a high need item) 

Shampoo         Conditioner 

Toilet paper        Paper towels 

Bar of soap        Toothpaste 

Deodorant         Toothbrushes 

We hope you’ll support the Pantry Drive by bringing in these items in support of the 

many families in need. Thank you so much!  

 


